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February 12, 2025 

To Whom It May Concern: 

CITTO NWOT 

Utllltles Department 

949 w. 16• Strfft 

Nntport &each, CIDfomla 9266l 

ullfillnlnfo.newpo,tbHchca,IOV 

My name Is Joshua Rosenbaum, Senior Management Analyst for the City of Newport Beach 
Utilities Department. For the past several years, Ewaste Disposal and its principal Mr. 
Thomas Abercrombie, have provided an exemplary level of service to the City. Ewaste 
Disposal has been a very responsive and cost-efficient company that has assisted the City 
for several years in the proper removal and transport of the roll-off bin(s) filled with 
underground AC pipe and other hazardous materials collected by City staff during field 
operations. 

I am pleased to recommend Ewaste Disposal and Mr. Thomas Abercrombie to provide vital 
hazardous material collection and disposal services for the Army Corp of Engineers in the 
aftermath of the Eaton/ Pacific Palisades fires. As the next phase of dealing with the most 
catastrophic wildfires ever experienced in Southern California commences, the clean-up, I 
am confident that Ewaste Disposal and their staff will provide above and beyond satisfactory 
and a high-quality level of service to the communities in which they will be called upon to 
serve. 

Should you have any questions about the City of Newport Beach experiences with Ewaste 
Disposal, I'd be happy to answer any questions. I can be reached at (949) 644-3057. 

Joshua Rosenbaum 
Senior Management Analyst 
Utilities Department 
City of Newport Beach 


